
FINAL STUDENT SUCCESS STORY 

Israel more once said, “what people see, you may not be remembered. 

What they hear you say may be forgotten; but how they feel your intervention in their times of need 

will forever be remembered.” 

We once again want to express our heartfelt gratitude to the all members or board of Education 

Runway for your timely intervention four years ago when we desperately needed financial 

assistance to go to school. We will never forget this love showed to us and our entire families in 

2019 till date; we are so grateful. 

By the grace and mercies of God, we have been able to go through our teaching practice successfully 

and we are currently writing our project work which is the topic, “Improving the academic 

performance of students using group learning approach.” 

We hope to finish the project work soon. 

But school is currently on break and will be resuming on 3rd June, 2023. So we will be starting our 

last semester in September, 2023, then graduation will follow. But the graduation date has not been 

fixed yet. 

We are so glad that we benefited from this sponsorship and we promise to do our best to finish well, 

graduate and receive our education certificate. 

Lastly, we thank Osman for his support through Education Runway, he did very well and also work 

with transparency. 

Thank you so much Education Runway, keep impacting, touching and blessing the lives of young girls 

in Africa through this support. 

God richly bless you. 

Comfort, Lydia and Hannah. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lydia is on Campus                        Comfort is together with her   Hannah is teaching National service 

Compound    colleague teachers during her 
     teaching practice. 

       


